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Ferrari and UPS renew the sponsorship agreement

Farrari

Maranello (ltaly), 24 July 2017 - Ferrari N.V. (NYSE/MTA: RACE) announces
that Ferrari and UPS (NYSE: UPS) have renewed the sponsorship agreement,
based on which the UPS brand will continue to appear on the Scuderia Ferrari’s
single-seaters and the official drivers’ racing suits.

The multi-year agreement continues the collaboration started in 2013.
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